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Tuesday 8th December 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers of Year 10 students 
 

Year 10 Mock Examinations 
 
Year 10 Mock Exams are taking place from Tuesday 5th January till Friday 15th  January 2021.  
 
Mocks give an essential opportunity for students to familiarise themselves with the format and 
content of GCSE papers and provides both them and their teachers a clear indicator of current and 
future academic performance. It is vital that pupils give 100% effort in to all revision and mocks as 
they will yield essential information on areas of strength, weakness and misconceptions at an 
individual level.    
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Students must ensure that they arrive for each examination on time with the correct equipment; 
students are fully aware of what they need.   
 
I wish every Year 10 student the very best of luck with their mocks. Please do not hesitate to 
contact me regarding any of the above should you wish.  
  
Yours sincerely 
  
Colleen Litchfield 
Assistant Principal - Raising Attainment  
City Academy 


